
 

Disruption to bin services, 
18 – 30 August 

 

Members of Unite the Union and GMB will 
be on strike from 18 – 30 August and this 
will cause significant disruption to bin 
collections and street cleaning services. 

 

Find out how you’ll be affected and what you can do 
to manage your waste and recycling during this time. 

www.edinburgh.gov.uk/binstrike 

 

 


